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2017 Formula SAE Electric – Notice of Intent 2nd Year Vehicle


Notice of Intent - If the car was entered in Formula SAE Electric 2016 as a first year vehicle, the car may be entered in Formula SAE Electric 2017 as a second year vehicle. Rules A6.6.1, A6.7 and S6.15.4 will not apply. Teams must inform competition officials of their intent to enter a second year car by submitting a letter of intent at fsaeonline.com before November 14th. Teams entering a second year vehicle will forfeit 20% of their overall score.  Rules S6.15.1 through S6.15.3 will not apply. Submit the Notice of Intent as instructed on the event website for Formula SAE Electric through fsaeonline.com.


	University Name:
	

	Car # and Event(s):
	

	Team Contact:
	
	Email:
	

	Faculty Advisor:
	
	Email:
	




Include a short paragraph detailing your team’s decision to compete in 2017 with a second year vehicle. Your “Notice of Intent” should include the email addresses and phones numbers of the team members who can answer any questions the Committee may have about your proposal.

































_____________________________________________________________________________________________


Approved by__________________________________________ Date_____________

NOTE: THIS FORM MUST BE PRESENTED ONSITE IF REQUESTED.
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